Dear Peter, 
I have had the attached e-mail from Earswick Parish Council which is self-explanatory. 
You will appreciate that moving trees with any prospect of success has to be done during the winter months and I would have thought their request was reasonable bearing in mind the project is planned for 2019. 
I look forward to your approval. 
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Yours sincerely, 
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